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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Well after a challenging half-term I wish everyone a safe and relaxing half-term break. As a school we 
have continued to offer as many opportunities as possible and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for your continued support.  
Hopefully as Covid levels further recede, school will be able to return to an even greater feel of normality.  
 
Assertive Mentoring (Parent/carer consultations) 
These will be taking place on the week beginning 28th February. Times and details will be confirmed on 
the first Monday back.  

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Art Award: This half-term’s art award goes to Mackenzie for some artistic pieces of printing 
 
Housepoints: Congratulations to the Green team again for winning this half-term’s award. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 
11th Feb 

Head of School Award Values Award 
Peace 

Class 1 Jenson – for great work in all subjects Charlotte M – helping to keep the peace in class 

Class 2 Wade – a successful half-term in class 

2 
Libby – helping to keep the peace at breaktimes 

Class 3 
 

George W – a great attitude and 

progress 
Willow – a peaceful member of class 3 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 

Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 
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Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
• Singing club every Thursday and Friday lunchtimes 

• Study Club for class 2 and 3 on Thursdays 3pm to 4pm (letters sent 14.01.22) 

 
Spring Term 

 
February 2022 
 

Half term (14th – 18th February) 
February  
21st (Mon) School reopens to pupils 

 
Easter (Mon 4th April to Tues 19th) 

 
Summer Term 

April 
6th (Wed) School reopens to pupils 
 
May 
9th to the 12th KS2 SATs week 
 
 
June 
Mon 6th Jubilee Day – school closed  
Tues 7th School reopens to pupils 
 
July 
22nd Final day with Leaver’s assembly 
 

Thank you for all of your support 


